From: Smith-Tone, Daniel C. (Fed)

To: Robinson, Angela Y. (Fed); Apon, Daniel C. (Fed)
Cc:

Subject: RE: State of the Slide

Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 4:47:00 PM

Hi, | made the changes you suggested. The text didn’t quite fit for a couple of the suggested items,
so | abbreviated. | made the boxes a bit longer on the bottom to accommodate. Please let me know
if they are annoyingly long and | can try to further abbreviate and restore the original size of the
boxes. Thanks!

Cheers,
Daniel

From: Robinson, Angela Y. (Fed) <angela.robinson@nist.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 4:32 PM

To: Smith-Tone, Daniel C. (Fed) <daniel.smith@nist.gov>; Apon, Daniel C. (Fed)
<daniel.apon@nist.gov>

c DI

Subject: RE: State of the Slide

“Onramp CFP” --> “2nd call for Proposals”?
Maybe the thermonuclear war can be replaced by “public comment period” or something like that.

Also, the onramp line box colors are really faint, so maybe darken OR make the text color darker.
Overall, | think it looks great!

Angela

From: Smith-Tone, Daniel C. (Fed)
Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 4:26 PM

To: Robinson, Angela Y. (Fed); Apon, Daniel C. (Fed)
cc: DN

Subject: State of the Slide

I more or less finished the superficial edits of the slide(s). Currently I still have thermonuclear war
listed as scheduled for late 2023. | don’t know how firm we are in that prediction, so if you think
that we can remove that, let me know.

Cheers,
Daniel





